Happy New Year From The Nursing Homes Abuse Blog!

Posted by Jonathan Rosenfeld on January 01, 2010 


Happy 2010!  Best wishes for a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year to all of our readers.  

Thank you for making 2009 a busy and exciting year for me.  Through this blog, I was fortunate to meet many of you in person or via email.  Although most families and caregivers contact me after a distressing incident, I continue to get calls and emails from many people with nursing home questions or concerns.  Either way, I am always grateful for the opportunity to assist or at least exchange ideas.  I look forward to building on many of these relationships over the coming years. 

